
 
1391 Engineer Street, Vista, CA 92081-8840 

 
NEWS RELEASE 

 
Media Contact: 
 
Brent Reyes 
(760) 597-3107 
breyes@vidwater.org 
 
April 17, 2024 
 

VISTA IRRIGATION DISTRICT COMMEMORATES SPECIAL DISTRICTS WEEK 
Board of Directors adopts resolution proclaiming the week of May 19 to May 25, 2024 as Special Districts Week. 
 
Vista, CA— 
 

Today, the Vista Irrigation District commemorated Special Districts Week to encourage District customers 

to be involved in their community and be civically engaged with their local government. Special Districts Week, 

May 19 to May 25, 2024 will be established by the State Legislature with approval of Assembly Concurrent 

Resolution (ACR) 163.  

ACR 163 is sponsored by the California Special Districts Association (CSDA), a statewide association 

representing over 1,000 special districts and affiliate organizations throughout the state. Special districts are local 

government entities created by a community’s residents to provide specialized services and infrastructure. The Vista 

Irrigation District is a special district, created in 1923 to provide water to the Vista community.  

 “Special districts are formed by residents to provide essential services that they want and need at the local 

level. They provide an opportunity to have local control while enhancing services that make communities survive 

and thrive,” said CSDA’s CEO Neil McCormick. “We appreciate the Legislature’s support in raising awareness 

and increasing understanding about the special districts that serve our State’s communities.” 

Vista Irrigation District is a public agency governed by an elected five-member board.  The district provides 

water service to more than 130,000 people in the city of Vista, and portions of San Marcos, Escondido, Oceanside, and 

unincorporated areas of the county of San Diego. 
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